Jane Rasely

From: Matt Kress <askmhk@yahoo.com>
Sent: Saturday, November 2, 2019 6:22 AM
To: PCD

Subject: Winslow Hotel Permit Review

Hi Heather,

For the livability of that section of Winslow and the usability of all of Winslow, we are hoping that this permit is not
approved. It is out of scale with the character/infrastructure of Winslow and will negatively impact quality of life on the
Island.

Thank you,
The Kress Family

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android




